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We moved to this area due to the quality of air, water and healthy lifestyle. This factory will impact the 
environment and health of our community. It will also impact our roads with 100 trucks entering and leaving 
this factory daily. This historic and unique area will no longer be an attraction and we do not know the full 
health impact it will have not only on our fauna, waterways and our future generations of children. Why not 
have this factory near the Goulburn Veolia tip which is where the trucks go to already. But away from our 
future generations’ homes so there are no health implications and future government liabilities. If this is built 
here and the microplastics enter the waterways this will also impact the wider community who receive 
Wingecarribee water. Not only is this an environmental, health and safety issue (major fire hazard) it is 
destroying the beauty of this part of NSW. It will not attract tourists to a smoky and unhealthy area where 
noisy trucks will be using the main streets. As this will happen even if it is stated only designated roads will be 
used. I am ashamed of this government for allowing it to occur so close to people’s homes. 
 

 




